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22/3/2023 

 
To All Clubs 
 
As discussed at the last Delegates meeting, I have published the divisions for next season, 
2023/2024. 
 
This is from the ladders at the end of finals.  As you can see there are some divisions that 
have more than 8 listed.  We will have to wait until entries are received from clubs to finalize 
the numbers in the lower divisions. 
Each division has the number of rinks in red. 
 
Clubs also wanted the GBR Board to give clubs our position on whether there be a 
maximum of two teams per club in a division or change it to one.  The Board had a meeting 
on Monday night, and it was decided to keep the status quo; 
Rule 33.2 reads: Each club is restricted to having not more than two sides in any division. 
 
Also published are the finalized dates for next season. 
 
As always if you have any issues, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
Jandi Slattery 
GBR Pennant Chair. 
0427 541 512 


